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August 26, 2018

Sunday, August 26th, 2018 
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Chapel
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Summer Choir
10:30am	 Worship
 5:30pm	 Youth

Monday, August 27
 6:00pm	 Homecoming Committee

Tuesday, August 28th 
 9:30am	 Vision Committee 
 5:00pm	 Lydia’s Cloth
 5:30pm	 Finance Committee Meeting

Wednesday, August 29th
 5:30pm	 Dinner - Call for Reservations
 6:15pm 	 Bible Study

Thursday, August 23rd
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
                           TriCounty Bridge

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

Dear Church,

As announced earlier this year, FBC will host a big Homecoming 
Celebration the weekend of October 6-7. The festivities will 
begin Saturday the 6th at 4PM with the unveiling of our new 
history room. At 6PM we will move to the Dunaway Family 
Life Center for a plated dinner, at the end of which our vision 
committee will reveal its findings from this past year and cast a 
vision for us of what the next fifteen years at FBC could look like. 
The following morning (Sunday the 7th) Dr. Barry Howard, senior 
pastor at FBC from 1996-2003, will be our guest preacher for our 
homecoming worship service. Finally, once worship ends, we will 
conclude our weekend festivities with a covered dish lunch.

Invitations to this homecoming event will be going out next 
week. In the meantime, please call the office to confirm that you 
plan to attend, and please reach out to old friends near and far 
who’ve been nurtured by FBC and for whom this church holds a 
special place. This is a weekend for the entire FBC family to come 
together and celebrate our past while drawing inspiration for our 
future. Please make plans to come out and be a part of it!

Sincerely,

Austin 

www.corbinfbc.org

Wednesday Nights at FBC
Join us on Wednesdays at 5:30 pm – beginning August 29 – for a 
wonderful time of fellowship around the table.

Reservations are required and should be made by 4 pm on the 
Monday prior to the meal (cancellations are also needed by 4 
on Mondays. So as to keep our costs down, if you find that you 
cannot honor your reservation, please contribute the cost of the 
meal).
Cost for Wednesday suppers is as follows:
	 adults				   $ 6.00
	 children and youth 		 no cost

3 easy ways to make your reservation:
	 * complete the form and place it in the offering plate
	 * call the church office – 606.528.4738
	 * email pbradley@corbinfbc.org.

Name ________________________________________________________
Email address ___________________________ Phone number __________
Number of adults _____	 Number of children _____
____ check here for standing reservations   ____ check here for this 
week only

*please note: If you plan to participate, please make a reservation, as we are 
“starting over” with our standing reservation list.

Shoebox Ministry:
It’s time for our annual shoebox ministry drive. Once again, we hope 
to fill 200 boxes that will go to the Olive Branch Ministries located 
in Somerset, Kentucky. This ministry distributes boxes to some of the 
poorest counties in Kentucky.
If you would like to fund a box or boxes, the average cost is $25. Please 
note on your check or envelope, “Shoebox Ministry.”

Fiscal Year Update

September 30 will mark the final day of our fiscal year: our first full year on a 
new fiscal calendar. In years past we have usually approached our final month 
running about $25,000 short of our budget goal, and this year—all else remain-
ing equal—looks to be no different. As this is our first experience as a church 
with our fiscal year ending in September rather than December, we wanted to 
draw your attention to where we currently are in our year-to-date budget giving 
and to encourage you to prayerfully consider your giving these next six weeks 
with an eye toward helping us meet budget by September 30.

As always, we deeply appreciate your generosity and support.

Sincerely,

Austin Carty, Senior Minister

Wes Tipton, Finance Chair

Books Needed
As the level of participation grows in our Children’s Church program, we 
are in need of age-appropriate books to shelve our Children’s Church 
classrooms (ages 6-12). We’d be grateful if you’d consider donating some 
books for this purpose. All books that inspire creativity and broaden the 
imagination are coveted.

Sincerely,

Austin



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Fourteenth Sunday after Pentecost
August 26,2018

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Joshua 24:1-2, 14-18

Psalm 34:15-19
John 6:56-69

Anthem by The Summer Choir
I Will Joyfully Sing

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Choose This Day Whom You Will Serve”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Paul Sims
		  (606) 202-0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:	 Jeff Tipton
		  (606) 524-8395

USHERS & GREETERS
August 26, 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Bill Hacker
4. Ernie Rich
4. Nancy Rich
5. John Goins
5. Gary Motz
5. Ron Herd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Gary Motz
7. David Landrum

 
August 19th Summary:
		             Budget Offerings:       $              6,573.00 
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $         447,593.09
		             YTD Budget Goal:        $         464,642.00
                                               Loose Change:        $                    28.48
			           White Flag:        $              5,425.00     

Loose change received in August will benefit  the Olive Branch Ministry
August 26th: 
	 Nursery:	        Teresa Lawson	    
	 Children’s Church: (OC) Lisa Harrison and Sherry Pace 
                                                    (YC)  Wes & Lynn Tipton

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, August 26th
are placed in honor of
GLENNIS HENSLEY

for her birthday
 by

Nancy, Courtney, and Patrick Haggerty
Bill, Tricia, Grace, and Kate Hensley

Cindy, Lars, and Clara Finneseth

A gift has been given to the General Fund in memory of 
ALLEN AND JOYCE DIZNEY

by
James and Carla Thomas

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of
DAVE HUFF

by
Kenny and Shirley Nance

Luster Patterson

Gifts have been given to the White Flag Ministry
in memory of
DAVE HUFF

by
Chuck & Laura Adams
Don & Diane Ashley		  Don & Olivia Robinson
Stan & Sherry Baker		  Glenn & Frankie Sasser
Joan Black			   Dr. David Smith and Larry Smith	
Tom & Charlene Blair		  Kim Cleary and Lisa Cleary	
Stan & Patti Brasher		  David & Sherry Southern
JoAnn Burton			   Bob & Phyllis Terrell
Bob & Kim Croley		  Gary & Vickie Waggoner
Sherry Croley			   Carolyn Warwick
Jack & Jessie Cloyd		  Daniel & Phyllis Whitley
Nancy Daniel			   Nell Winchester
Robert Flowers		               Paul & Michelle Winchester
Terry & Marion Forcht		  John & Viv Woolley
Jennifer Hannah		  Vantage Engineering
Eric, Kim, and Erin Hart	 Bank of Columbia
Virginia Hawkins		  Hometown Bank
Glennis Hensley			  Friends of Huff Marina
Wanda F. Hill			   Friday Afternoon Book Club
Anne Hoskins
Jennifer Hungerbuhler
Karen & Will Lindsey, Jr.
Anna Litteral
Gary & Donna Masters
Steve & Kim Morton
Michael Ray, Hannah & Jeffery Scott Morton
Lanny & Brenda Myers
Rebecca Myers
Elizabeth Osbourne
Janet Pace
Sharon & Malcolm Pace
Levi & Casie Petrey
Ernie & Nancy Rich

Andrew and Paige Pennington

Memorial Gifts continued:

A gift has been given to the Music Fund
in memory of 
DAVE HUFF

by
David & Cheryl Landrum

Gifts have been given to the White Flag Ministry
in memory of 

BETTY BLACK AND JOYCE DIZNEY
by

Anna Litteral

A gift has been given to the Food Pantry Fund
in memory of

EVELYN DISNEY, JOHN FLETCHER, SUE KRAUS
MARY QUERRY, BILL SMITH, AND BILLY STRANGE

by
Marjorie Hatfield


